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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 4:29 PM

To: SoS.Rulemaking@sos.state.co.us.

Subject: Internet voting

Dear Mr. Williams, 
Expanding Internet voting is an ill-advised move. The next thing one will be hearing -- after 
Colorado has paved the way for yet another trendsetting measure that is ill-thought out 
and fraught with both known and unknown perils -- is that the entire database for Colorado 
voters has been hacked! 
 

The Internet has become an increasingly unsafe place lately and there is no reason to 
believe that attacks on Internet privacy and actually hacking will become less frequent in 
the future. If we want to sell Colorado voters’ rights to privacy down the tubes this would 
be a good first step to do it. And as we all know, every journey starts with that important 
first step. 
 

All-mail ballots have done enough damage already. Please leave our voting rights 
alone and our rights to a secret ballot intact. 
 

Larry and Teresa Benns 

 




